
Year 1: Term 3 2024 

This term we will be focussing our learning around          
Traditional Tales. We will focus on three key                       

texts: Little Red Riding Hood, Little Red Hen and Cinderella. We will also be 
exploring a range of non-fiction texts to gather information to support our       
understanding of the characters and themes within the traditional tales.  

In D&T we will be looking at where our food comes from, food hygiene and we 
will be working towards following recipes for making pancakes and bread.  

Science  
In Science we will be focusing on… 

• Seasonal change and winter. 
We will be completing a             

weather chart.  

• Investigations including recording our 
findings and making                             

predictions.  

 English  
Throughout the term we will 

be reading a variety of                    
traditional tales. We will be            

using drama activities to 
retell them and we will be 

exploring a range of writing 
styles including recounts and instructions.  

We will be learning about verbs in our 
grammar lessons and we will be                                       

investigating new vocabulary used in our                     
traditional tales. We will discuss the                

meaning of new words and we will try to      
include them in our own writing.  

  

 
Maths 

 In Maths we will be focusing on 
number bonds to 20 by using practical strategies 
to recognise patterns and systematic approaches 

to problem solving. We will be learning about            
money and we will be looking at recognising coins 
and using the correct coins to pay for items. We 
will use our calculation knowledge to investigate 

how we can pay for items using different              
combinations of coins. We will also be learning 

about fractions and we will be finding fractions 
of shapes and numbers. We will continue to                     
explore measures by looking at weight and                       

capacity and the equipment that we use to for 
each. We will apply our skills in a practical                       

context when we make our pancakes and bread.   
 

In PE we will be……learning skills in 

Gymnastics.  

 

*Please ensure earrings are removed on 
PE days.  

  

     Telling Tales! 

 Spelling  
This term we will be sending home 

weekly spelling lists for your children 
to learn at home. The lists will be sent 
home on a Friday and the words will be 

tested on the following Friday.  

Reading  
We will be continuing the reading crown            

incentive for children reading 4 times a week 
at home. Please remember to sign your child’s 

reading record when they have read to              
someone at home.  


